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PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURE NOTIFICATION 
 
Please note that there will be a partial road closure along South Audley 
Street for two weeks commencing on Monday 16 October 2023 to allow 
alterations to the site hoarding, including re-facing the installation with a 
wrap. The works have been approved by Westminster City Council 
(WCC). Please refer to the diagram below. 
 

 
 
In all circumstances we will be adhering to our BPM measures 
throughout. 
 
Please contact Peter Walsh on 07767 858638 or email 
peter.walsh@macegroup.com if you have any concerns, comments or 
complaints. 
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